
PTA Fundraiser 

By: Preston Powell 

During the week of March 4th through March 8th a fundraiser was held in order to raise 

enough money to pay for our school’s marquee. In order to raise enough money to pay 

for the sign everyone in each english class was given an envelope that allowed you to 

make donation, and if everyone in your class gave back the envelope they got an ice 

cream treat. Nobody in any of the classes ended up earning an ice cream treat, but we 

did end up earning quite a bit of money. I’m sure that we will be having more 

fundraisers, so if you did not donate this time I encourage you to contribute next time. 

Your donations were much appreciated by the PTA and the whole school. In the end 

we’re glad that you could help out. 


